School District of Indian River County
#SDIRCStrongerTogether

African American Achievement Plan Evidence of Progress Monitoring

Date: 10/7/2020

School/Department: Rosewood Elementary

Action Step 1.6 Extended Learning Opportunities for Remediation and Enrichment
(number and
description):

Evidence of Progress You will find our current extended learning opportunities listed as well as the qualifications for attending each.
Monitoring You will see our newsletter sharing information with parents about these extended learning programs.
(Please include

narrative/description

of the action taken.

Where applicable,

please include all

measurable data.)

Results of Action As a result students will have available after school programs for extended learning to help address struggling
students and/or offer opportunities for enrichment. Parents will be notified of available extended learning
opportunities. Our African American students will be encouraged to participate in these opportunities.

Taken:

Reflection: We are finding it is more difficult this year to get students participating in these extended learning activities.
Fewer parents are signing students up. We are encouraging African American students to participate. Programs
are open to all students in designated grade groups. Will work on determining ways we can recruit more
participation in extended learning programs.
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Currently we have the following after school programs:

Cooking Club — 3™ -5™ grade

Coding Club — 4™ and 5" grade

Science Club—5™ grade

Each of these programs are open to students in the identified grades who are participating in extended day.
Information was sent out by permission slip through extended day.

Information was also sent out in our school newsletter.

Moonshot Academy Tutoring and Story Time — 1°-3" grade

This program is open to students in the identified grades that are showing struggling academic performance based in
iReady Diagnostic data.

Information was sent out by permission slip through extended day.

Information was also sent out in our school newsletter.

This month we will be offering additional intervention supports to students before school in grades 3-5 for students
identified as being in the bottom quartile.
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AFTER GCHOOL PROGRAMS

We are excited to be offering a few new after school programs
1o our students this year. Our extended day program is offering
the following clubs to students who are participating in after
care.

Cooking Club - this is an amazing opportunity to read great
works of literature and then dive into cooking lessons to make
some of the wonderful treats that they read about within the
stories. So far our students have made items from "Thunder
Cake" and "How To Make an Apple Pie and See The World". Who said reading and math
couldn't be tasty too?

Contact - Mrs. Coleman - 772-564-3868

Moonshot Academy - this program will work with extended day this year to provide tutoring
supports to students in grades first to third. They will also offer story time to students who are
participating in after care.

Contact - Mrs. Ross 772-564-3894

Coding Club - our coding club is starting this week through after care. They are working with
third through fifth grade to learn how to code with spheros and works of literature 1o code
through reading.

Mrs. Siquig - 772-564-3858

Science Club - Our science club will be starting soon, we would like to offer this to fifth grade
students first but may have space available to fourth grade depending on size and
participation. This group will do hands on labs, experimentation and dig into science in ways
that go beyond what they do in the classroom. They have opportunities to work in the garden,
study habitats, explore physics and much more.

Mrs. Creech 772-564-3874

If you are interested in any of these programs for your students please reach out 10 the
contacts for those clubs. We look forward to seeing many of our students joining in.




